
Committee for Safe Bicycle and Pedestrian Transport Meeting 

January 31, 2025, 8:30 a.m., Village Hall 
 

Present:  Carrie Schloss, Kelly Estes, John Wahl 
 

Committee will email neighbors, communities, post to social etc about Feb 14th close date for the 

survey + post to social + post to school facebook groups + CVT; see if the village can send out a blast 

reminder that there are 2 more weeks to the survey - goal is to get any last people 
 

Analyze survey results for Feb meeting - perhaps split data in different ways to understand patterns 

for example, is there a difference in support on eastern side of 306 and western side of 306 or just 

less responses from residents east of 306 
 

Idea to have a public forum early March late Feb one morning one evening 

- Ask community to come give trail network design ideas  - specifics 

- Can engineer and consultants lead this forum? 

- Can we speak with the engineer and the consultants to find out what information they need?  

What questions do they want answered 
 

Is the consulting firm and the engineer the same entity or is it two different people? 

How can we advertise this forum? 

Perhaps at the restaurant for evening? 

If you can’t attend - send the ideas - this way. 
 

Trail Design Wishes/Ideas - Committee for Safe Bicycle and Pedestrian Transport 1/31/2025 
 

Name Address Ideal Trail Location 

Carrie Schloss 290 Hickory Hill Rd Top Priority: Path from Gurney Elementary to 
Spring Drive at Countryside Estates because 
connecting to that neighborhood provides 
sidestreet connectivity nearly to CF.  However, 
ideally a path would connect 306 to CF along 
Bell.   

Kelly Estes 26 Kimerwick Ct -North side of Bell Rd Fox Trl to 306 pedestrian 
path 
-Where chagrin ends on bell rd south empty lot 
= Multiuse respite station, few parking spots, 
restroom 
-south bell rd connect end of chagrin with SRV 
park 
-improve trails from Waverly/kimberwick and 
manor brook to better connect to gurney 

John Wahl 506 Laurelbrook Priority of increasing safety along Bell St. How 
could we utilize property owned by village that 
abuts Chagrin Falls? Is there a way to connect 
thru this property to Fairview Lane or beyond? 
Can we put a trail along Bell in South Russell 
park to connect to Spring Drive? 


